



Bim Sandu
Sandu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

29th March 2017

Dear Bim

On behalf of the British Lung Foundation, I would like to thank you and the Sandu Charitable Foundation for your recent letter and incredibly generous donation of £7,000.

We were so sorry to hear that you have been unwell and hope that you are feeling much better now. Your support is so valuable to the British Lung Foundation and will allow us to continue to help those affected by many lung conditions, including pneumonia. Please accept this letter as official receipt of your kind donation.

We rely entirely on the generosity of our supporters to further our work into lung diseases which affect the lives of millions of people annually. Your donation will be used to provide people living with lung conditions with hope, help and a voice. Thank you for helping us to do this.

If you would like further information about any aspect of the British Lung Foundation, please do contact me and I will be happy to help you.

Thank you once again for your generous donation, it is really appreciated, and all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Pike

Prospects Research Officer

Direct: 020 7078 7942

Email: emma.pike@blf.org.uk